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Cedar Woods Half Year FY2012 Results Webcast  

 

Cedar Woods Properties Limited (ASX:CWP) confirms its Half Year FY2012 Results will be 

announced on Tuesday, 21 February 2012. 

 

Cedar Woods’ Managing Director, Paul Sadleir, and Chief Financial Officer, Paul Freedman, 

will present the company’s results via a live audio webcast. 

 

Please see details below to view the webcast. 

 

The presentation slides and results announcement will be published at approximately 

8.30am (AEST) and will be made available on the Cedar Woods’ website under the 

Announcements link, as well as on the ASX website. 

 

Half Year FY2012 Results webcast details: 

 

Date:  Tuesday, 21 February 2012 

Time:  11.00am – 11.45am (AEST) / 8.00am – 8.45am (AWST) 

To view: Go to www.brr.com.au/event/90647 or follow the links on the 
 Cedar Woods website at www.cedarwoods.com.au  

 
In addition, a recording of the webcast, together with the presentation, will be available at the 
same link later on results day. 

For further enquiries: 

Meredith Hemsley 

MAGNUS Investor Relations + Corporate Communication 

mhemsley@magnus.net.au 

+612 8999 1003 

0413 171 771 
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